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Hurricane council to consider reduction of impact fee

The Hurricane City Council will consider lowering an impact fee at the regular meeting tonight.
The parks impact fee, which was increased earlier this year, may be lowered if the ordinance passes.

The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. in the council chambers, 147 North 870 West.

City planner Toni Foran said the ordinance has been written without a dollar amount to be filled in at the council’s
discretion. The parks impact fee, which changed in January, may be lowered because the Power Capital Facilities Plan
has been completed, and power impact fees will most likely increase.

Foran said the council is looking at lowering the park fee to balance the possible increase on the power impact fee.
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